Wendy Strangeway

From: Planning

Sent: 23 December 2016 21:18

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0817/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mr Phil Laycock at Squirrels Oak, north barnes lane, East Sussex, bn73dx

| fully support the application to change the use at South Moor Farm.
A small unobtrusive airstrip is a positive asset in a rural area allowing modest numbers of visitors to visit

easily and without adding to the already congested roads.

Comments made by Mr Phil Lavcock of Saquirrels Oak, north barnes lane, East Sussex, bn73dx
Preferred Method of Contact is Email
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